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Log Cabin Liquor  
Sam Singh  
Ventura, CA 93003-6612  

May 15,2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

RE: TTB Notice Number Four  

To Whom It. May Concern:  

This letter is my statement. of opposition to the proposed rules changes recently put forth by the Alcohol Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau in regards to the production and sales of flavored malt beverages.  

Our business pays taxes, provides jobs and obeys federal regulations. Do not punish retailers with new regulations that would make it virtually impossible for us to sell flavored malt beverages! These new regulations are not 
what our economy needs. We need stimulation and momentum not harsh taxes and over regulation. This is an unsound policy that will have a devastating impact on small retailers if implemented.  ����������������������������������

Let's not be in a hurry to change regulations that have served the flavored malt beverage market well for 30 years and continue to do so. We do not need further regulations, especially the proposed TTB rules in Notice No.4.  

We need you to ensure that this proposed rule does not become national policy.  

Sincerely, 

Sam Singh 


